
YOUTH NEWS  
May  * www.stpatricksmauston.com * (608)847-6054  

ZOOM 
A few weeks ago I didn’t even know 

what Zoom was!  Now here we are with 

all sorts of  Zoom meetings and check 

ins.  Each week our Confirmation 

Students have been having a weekly 

check in, to faith share, pray, and just 

chat!   It has been a blessing to 

connect each week with them and pray 

for their specific intentions.  

 Until we can all meet again in person!  

 

 

Top L-R:  Mia Quist, Mrs. Thayer, Christopher Fry, and Father John 

Middle L-R: Emma Eilers, Amelia Gunther, Devan Minard, Haley Marini 

Bottom L-R:  Brandon Dolata, Carter Scully, and Claire Fischbach  

 
Until we can publicly 

have Mass … 

 •First Communion is postponed 

•Confirmation is postponed 

•Baccalaureate Mass  is postponed 

 

•Vacation Bible School is August 3rd 

through the 7th so please mark your 

calendars!   

Top L-R:  Emma Eilers, Mrs. 

Thayer, Haley Marini, and 

Shae Massey 

Middle L-R:  Supriya Kocyan, 

Brandon Dolata, Amelia 

Gunther, and Carter Scully 

Bottom L-R:  Nathan Field, 

Mia Quist, Elliott Hines, and 

Claire Fischbach  

Ways to help keep your faith engaged  
• FORMED ~ to sign up go to www.formed.org and follow the instructions.  Once signed 

up you will access  thousands of  talks, podcasts, movies, books ect….  All for free!!   

• The Rosary Workout ~  Pray the Rosary and workout!  Great resource for a way to 

combine Phy Ed and Religion https://youtu.be/yzMWkyWCzPo  

•The Church is remaining unlocked from 8am-6pm for people to have their own personal 

prayer time 

•https://lifeteen.com/blog/ is an excellent resource for Teens and Young Adults.  Written 

by young people on today’s pressing issues and how to face them as a Young Catholic  

http://www.formed.org/
https://youtu.be/yzMWkyWCzPo
https://youtu.be/yzMWkyWCzPo
https://lifeteen.com/blog/
https://lifeteen.com/blog/


Saint Patrick Parish High School Students in the News 

***More of  our graduating High School Seniors will be featured next month*** 

Name: Emily Patton 

Hometown: Lyndon Station 

Future Plans:  This fall I will be 

attending the University of  Mary in 

Bismarck, North Dakota. I will 

double major in Accounting and 

Banking and Finance while possibly 

pursuing a minor in Business 

Administration.  

Advice for future MHS Graduates:  

Get involved, go to sporting events, 

join clubs, thank community 

members, and don’t miss out on the 

opportunities given to you, because 

you’re not always going to have 

them. 

Name: Ray Gruman 

Future Plans: I plan to 

attend Carroll University 

to study Physical Therapy 

Other activities at school: 

Your favorite teacher and 

why:  My favorite teacher 

is most likely Mr. Heath. I 

felt he truly loved doing 

everything in class with 

the students and really 

made a connection with 

us.  Advice for future MHS 

Graduates: 

Don’t limit yourself  based 

on the expectations of  

others. 

Name: Wyatt Massey 

Hometown: Fremont, 

California 

Future Plans: Play baseball 

and major in Biology at 

Concordia-Wisconsin 

Other activities at school: 

Baseball, Basketball, Soccer, 

Football 

Your favorite academic 

memory while at MHS: 

Passing Freshman Math 

Advice for future MHS 

Graduates : Respect your 

lunch ladies. 

Name: Bridget Gunther 

Hometown: Mauston 

Future Plans: I plan to attend 

Western Technical College to 

earn an associates degree in 

Early Childhood Education. 

Advice for future MHS 

Graduates : If  I were to say 

one thing to a future graduate, 

it’d be to listen. Everyone will 

tell you how fast these four 

years will go, but you never 

realize it until it’s finally the 

end. Make the best of  it, try 

new things, and most 

importantly, have fun! 

Congratulations to Luke 

Kattenbraker for earning a 30 

or above and entering the 30 

Plus Club in his ACTs. He will 

have his poster added to the 

MHS Commons with the Class 

of 2020 and Class of 2021 

students who reached this 

honor.   

Congrats Luke!!  


